
Interested in a K-State Maryland license plate? 
 

 

The State of Maryland requires a special form to be filled out by a representative from the local 
alumni club in order for an alumni member to purchase a K-State license plate. 
 
Please fill out the application below and submit it with $5.00 to the KSU Capital Area Alumni 
Club (KSU-CAAC, Inc.) Treasurer Keith Rush. 

 
1) When Keith receives this form he will use the information below to fill out his 

required part of the Maryland license plate form which he will then mail back to 
you. You will then need to fill out your part of the form and mail it with $25.00 to 
the Motor Vehicle Administration (MVA). They will send your new KSU plate within 
10 working days and you will need to return your old plate to the MVA.  

2) The $5.00 that you send to Keith is a one-time fee that he will send to KSU for use 
of the logo. Please make your $5.00 check payable to KSU-CAAC. 

 
 
Please contact Keith with questions: ksu004@yahoo.com. 

 
Please submit this application 
and $5.00 to: 
 
Keith Rush  
KSU-CAAC, Inc. 
18912 Lindenhouse Road 
Gaithersburg, MD 20879 

 
 

K-STATE MARYLAND LICENSE PLATE 
APPLICATION  

APPLICANT INFORMATION 

Vehicle Owner’s Name 
First:                                                     Middle:                                                 Last: 

Driver’s License Number: Phone: 

Current address: 

City: County: State: MD ZIP Code: 

IS THERE A CO-OWNER? YES        NO  

Co-Owner’s Name 
First:                                                      Middle:                                                 Last: 

Driver’s License Number: Phone: 

Current address: 

City: County: State: MD ZIP Code: 
 

Signature of applicant Date 
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